
 
 
 
 

 

The Holiday Season is upon us which means we are 
already a good 3 months into the school year! We 

want to thank all of the parents, families, friends and 
staff who have graciously helped out so far this year. 
Special thanks to those who have offered their time 

during such a busy time of year. It doesn’t go 
unnoticed! We will not have a general membership 

meeting this month, but look forward to our next 
meeting on January 14th in the Library. We hope 

everyone has a wonderful Holiday Season, a Happy 
New Year & a safe Holiday Break. 

Warm Regards, 
Danielle Masto & Patricia Obier-Bigliere 

 
 

 

Message From The Presidents 

Montowese School 
Write it Down! 

January PTA 
MEETING: 
1/14 7p.m. 

Library 
 

 

 

 

BIG THANK YOU TO: 
All Vendors who participated in Our  

Vendor Village! We raised over 
$2000! 

 
Special Thanks to Christopher Beauton for 

serving Pizza Slices from the Big Treen 
Truck Pizza! 

 

 
 

Jeannine Fundraiser 

 
 

***Website!*** 
Please take a look at our new & 

improved Website! Visit Montowese 
School’s page and click on PTA…Lots of 

info! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

DD EE CC EE MM BB EE RR   

PP TT AA   NN EE WW SS LL EE TT TT EE RR   

Thank You so much to Lori-Anne Murgo for 
coordinating s very successful Fundraiser. 

Jeannine raised over $10,000 profit for 
Montowese! 

  

Crazy Hat  Day! 
December 13th please send your child to school wearing a 

crazy hat in support of Montowese Playground Project. All 

$1 donations are appreciated. 
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We are inviting you to be a part of our Book 

Fair Family Event.  It’s taking place December 

11 from 4-8 p.m. & December 12 from 1-4 p.m.  

You can shop for books for your entire family!  

If for some reason you can’t make it or you 

want to continue shopping from an expanded 

selection, you can now visit the Fair online – 

www.scholastic.com/schoolbookfairs.  Our 

online Book Fair is running from December 4 - 

13. 

During our December Book Fair, we will be 

holding a raffle to help support the All for Book 
Program.  We are raffling off a Family Night 

Basket $1 per ticket. The monies collected will 

be “matched” by All for Books to those children 

in need within our Communities.  Please stop by 

the Book Fair during Teacher Conferences and 

help support this cause by giving a gift of 

reading to a local child.  Thank you for your 

continued support throughout the year.  

Attention Parents/Guardians: Please Do NOT 

send your child in with the Scholastic Wish List 

from the Scholastic Flyer that went home this 

week or Child Wish Lists that they will 

complete Monday with money/checks to 

purchase books.  Please use the online book fair 

and in house fair to make your purchases. All 

children MUST be with an adult during the in 

house book fair. 

 

Montowese School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 11 & 12 Early Dismissal (1p.m.) for 
Conferences – Please visit our Book Fair during 

conferences! 

December 13th- Crazy Hat Day & Montowese M 
assembly 

December 23rd- Early Dismissal 

December 24-January 1- Holiday Break 

January 14th PTA Meeting  

 

 

*Pajama Day* for grade 3-5 for winning 
the Box Tops Challenge is Wednesday 

Dec.11! 

We raised $1,129.60! 

     

* Important Days * 
--------------------------------------------------- 

Book Fair 

http://www.scholastic.com/schoolbookfairs

